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	November 30, 2016

	
	Change to the effective date of previously-accepted filings



This memo is to advise you of an effective date change to two previously-accepted filings.   On October 19, 2015, the Commission accepted changes to the Tariff to improve real-time price formation when fast start resources are deployed.  (See Letter Order issued on October 19, 2015 in Docket No. ER15-2716).   On March 22, 2016 the Commission accepted changes to the Tariff to improve the way pump storage hydro-generating resources are modeled and dispatched (See Letter Order issued on March 22, 2016 in Docket No. ER16-954).  Both Tariff filings were accepted with a March 31, 2017 effective date.  

The ISO plans to implement these changes coincident with the implementation of the Sub-Hourly Settlements project on March 1, 2017.  Therefore, the effective date for these Tariff changes needs to be updated to March 1, 2017.   This requires the ISO to make a Section 205 filing with the Commission, which we plan to submit by the end of December.  No changes to the previously-accepted language will be made.   
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